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I oppose this bill. Mail-in voting makes it easier for many people (those with 

disabilities, who have childcare challenges, transportation challenges, different work 

shifts, chronic illnesses) to do what their citizenship entitles them to do. There is no 

reason to take this away. Our system here has been present for over 30 years with 

little to no fraud and well-tried procedures.  


